
TCMA Membership Committee 
May 16, 2019 

Email 
 

Members of the committee participants by email included: Chair Brad Stafford, City Manager, 
Navasota; David Moss, City Manager, Southside Place; Joe Price, Assistant City Manager, Borger; 
Robert Patrick, Assistant City Manager, Midland; Bret Bauer, City Manager, Gun Barrel City; Caitlan 
Biggs, Assistant to the Town Manager, Little Elm; James Hartshorn, Deputy Director of Management 
Services, Texas City; Bill Hill, City Manager, Shavano Park; John Milford, Graduate Professional 
Practitioner, Lecturer, University of Texas-Rio Grande Valley; Austin Bleess, City Manager, Jersey 
Village; Sereniah Breland, City Manager, Pflugerville; John Cabrales, City Manager, Lake Dallas; Joni 
Clarke, City Manager, Lucas; Jordan Matney, Assistant City Manager, New Braunfels; Daniel Presley, 
Assistant City Manager, Webster; Shanna Sims-Bradish, Assistant City Manager, Richardson; Greg 
Smith, City Manager, Jacksonville; Rona Stringfellow, Assistant City Manager, Lancaster; Carole 
Vanzant, Assistant City Manager, Fair Oaks Ranch; Bill Yenne, City Manager, Lake Jackson 
 
TML Staff: Kim Pendergraft 
 
Committee Chair Brad Stafford informed the Committee that the number of TCMA Annual 
Conference scholarships did not exceed the budgeted number to award. He proposed that each 
Committee member review the applications and consider awarding the scholarship to each 
applicant. A response by email should be sent to TML staff by Friday, May 17, at 5:00 p.m. 
Those who responded were in favor. TML staff will notify each recipient.  
 
The Committee awarded the New Professional Scholarship to Laura Calcote, City Secretary, 
Wimberley; Randy Perez, City Manager, Mission; and Nate Smith, City Administrator, Fairfield  
 
The Committee awarded the Professional Scholarship to Jared Bruno, Police Lieutenant, 
Pflugerville; Bill DiLibero, City Manager, Port Lavaca; and Ben Medina, City Administrator, 
Rio Hondo 
 


